
What:
A Public Meeting for Bylaw 8470, a 
proposed bylaw that would regulate the 
keeping of pigeons within the District of 
North Vancouver. If adopted, the bylaw 
would require issuance of a permit for the 
keeping of pigeons and would prohibit the 
keeping of pigeons except on a parcel of 
land having an area of at least 550 m2.

When:
Monday, April 19, 2021 at 5pm

Where: 
District of North Vancouver Municipal Hall, 
355 W. Queens Road, North Vancouver, BC

How: 
This Public Meeting will be held virtually, 
with participation by electronic means only. 
Those wishing to view or to participate in 
the meeting may do so at 
https://dnvorg.zoom.us/j/65345321120 
or by phone by dialing 1-778-907-2071 and 
entering Meeting ID: 653 4532 1120 

When and How can I 
provide input?
We welcome your input on April 19, 2021 at 
5 pm. You may sign up in advance to speak 
at the meeting by contacting the Municipal 
Clerk at gordonja@dnv.org prior to noon, 
Monday, April 19, 2021. After the speakers 
list has been exhausted, there will be an 
opportunity for additional speakers who 
had not signed up in advanced to make 
submissions. You may provide a written 
submission at any time prior to the close of 
the meeting by completing the online 
feedback form at 
DNV.org/proposed-pigeon-bylaw  

Questions?
communityplanning@dnv.org 
604-990-2311

Need more info?
Relevant background material and copies of 
the bylaw are available for review online at 
DNV.org/agenda
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